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Dear Larry,

As part of our tradition, we present to you our first newsletter of the year.  We are happy and proud to share with you  the cultural and social activities of The L&LGoodman Theatre and  Acting School of the Negev.

The school year opened at the end of October with the 8th-year graduating class of the school beginning their studies. The year opened with two lovely plays presented by our 3rd-year students:

The Good Soul of Szechuan by Bertolt Brecht,
directed by Irad Rubinshtein with Adi Zisman as musical director. 
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Seven in One Hit, adapted and directed by Ziv Meir -   a children's show that ran during the Chanukah vacation and filled our performance hall and school with children's laughter and 
holiday cheer. 
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Graduates and students in the industry
As part of the theater group project "Creating in the Negev", in cooperation with the Ministry of Culture and the Department of the Negev and Galilee Development and the Municipality of Beer Sheva, the graduates of the school are performing the play The Chinese Knife Sharpener, directed by Kfir Azulai .  At the end of this month we will be holding a festive performance to which the Minister of Culture, the Minister of the Negev Development and other respected members of the community are invited.

As part of the cooperation between the school and the Beer Sheva Theater, our 4th and 5th year graduates and students from the second year are performing in the successful show 
Flower of the Neighborhood, directed by Nir Erez. 

Students from the 2nd and 3rd year have begun rehearsals for the show Ifigenia in the Beer Sheva Theater

All of the school students recently participated in a culture and enrichment field day trip in Tel Aviv. The day's program included a tour of the Tel Aviv Museum, professional workshops and a viewing of a play in the Arab Jewish Theater. 


" The Goodman" in the community
During the Amud Anan (Pillar of Defense) military operation in November our school was closed, but the students took part in activities in the city's shelters. The students went out to play and cheer up children in the Soroka Hospital shelter, which opened a center for the children of its employees
. 
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The Program for Social Involvement began at the start of the school year. All of our students took part in a communal theater training program and were assigned to 30 different city centers to begin the weekly theater activities.  Among the city centers are: after-school child care facilities, hostels for the mentally disabled, centers for youth-at-risk, special needs communities, and more. 

As part of our yearly tradition, we held a Chanukah party with "The House of Wheels Foundation”,a foundation that gives a variety of services to children and adults with physical disabilities, especially due to cerebral palsy and muscular dystrophy. We lit the second candle of Chanukah together, ate sufganiyot (jelly doughnuts), 1st-year students conducted group activities with the theme of bravery and we all watched a show of the fringe theater group "Totaloss".  
As in every year it was moving, fulfilling and mostly full of happiness. 
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As part of our Chanuka events, we held a fundraising event for the Children's Oncology Department in Soroka hospital. The event included arts and crafts stands, a magician’s show, gift stands and refreshments and most importantly, a performance of the show Seven in One Hit of our school.  Seeing the shining eyes and smiles of the children was worth every moment!
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